
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT: Linda Sposito 

September 9, 2020      941-575-5060 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Beginning Tuesday, September 15, 2020 through Monday, November 16, 2020 weather 

depending, construction is scheduled on Sullivan Street between Retta Esplanade Avenue to 

Marion Avenue renovating the street from asphalt to historic street bricks. Work includes: some 

curb removal and replacement, asphalt and subgrade removal and rebuilding the roadbed, an 

asphalt base and finishing the street with bricks. The Sullivan Street renovation will require this 

section to be closed to all traffic until re-opened in November 2020.   

 

Travelers are requested to use extreme caution while workers are present in the right of way and 

allow additional time for travel while work is performed.  Temporary delays are to be anticipated. 

 

 If you have any questions, please contact Linda Sposito, Sr. Project Manager, Public Works 

Department at (941) 575-5060 between the business hours of 8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday thru 

Friday. 

 

 

 

RUN DATE: September 9, 2020 
  

E-mail:  City Council 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 


